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18 January 2022.
Dear fellow residents,

Over the years the 100+Club Draw has become quite a part of our village activities. Over R150 000.00 has been won by lucky residents, with an equal amount supporting our ResCom funds. This funding has enabled our ResCom to fund many projects that we otherwise would not have been able to do. So, a big THANK YOU to all that participate. 
Our next 100+ Club Draw will be taking place on the 16th of February 2022 at the Wednesday evening social dinner. Please feel welcome to attend this popular event.

An increasing number of residents have requested that their favorite draw numbers be allocated to them on an ongoing basis. Whilst ResCom are happy to accommodate such a request we feel that in fairness this option must be open to all residents.

Should you wish to make use of this option, please complete the request form at the bottom of this page. Your selection will be given on the understanding that should your numbers be available they will be allocated to you for each future draw until such time as you notify us otherwise.

If you wish to participate in this arrangement, kindly email your choice to Heather Morgan at heathermorgan378@gmail.com before the 10th February 2022 so that new draw sheets can be prepared in time to be circulated at the draw on the 16th February 2022. The next 100+draw is schedule to take place during May 2022.
The number range is from 1 to 250, and requests for number allocations will be on a first come basis.
If your requested number is unavailable, you will be contacted.
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Laurraine Lotter
Chairman of ResCom

                      COMMUNIQUÉ - 001


PRE-ALLOCATION OF EVERGREEN 100+CLUB DRAW TICKETS
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